
Board of Registrars 

November 9, 2016 Minutes 

Attendees: Claire Golding, Rosemary Fudeman, Anne Littlefield, Lynne Grettum 

 Meeting was convened at 4:15PM 

 The goal of the meeting was to agree on a planned date and actions for a Presidential election 

recount if Princeton was randomly chosen for an audit. 

 Lottery for precincts to be audited will be held at 10am, November 10th by the Elections 

Division of the Secretary of the Commonwealth’s office 

 Board of Registrars would have to lead the recount. A team of Election Officers would be 

called to participate to count the ballots. Only office  required to count would be that of the 

President, and 1 ballot question as Princeton had no races for Congressional or State reps. or  

senate 

 Date chosen for the recount was November 15, 2017 

 Lynne will notify the Board if Princeton is chosen. 

 Meeting dissolved at 4:45PM 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynne Grettum  

 

 

 


